
Canvas News 

• Blackboard (Bb) Learn Summer 2021 and Fall 2021 content have now been migrated to 

Canvas.  They are available in Canvas under “All Courses” in the Course area of 

Canvas.  
o You can request that a Learn course from a different semester be imported by 

using the request form provided here: 

https://forms.unm.edu/forms/migration_request_form 
o Bb migrated content will be read-only, but it is accessible and moveable to a 

Canvas course. 
o A migrated content cleanup checklist is available here: 

https://canvasinfo.unm.edu/move-to-canvas/migration-cleanup.html 
• To start building your Summer or Fall 2022 courses, you can request a temporary 

Canvas course by completing the temporary course request form provided here: 

https://canvasinfo.unm.edu/instructors/temp-courses.html 
o These “temp shells” may be used for familiarizing yourself with Canvas and for 

building your Summer and Fall 2022 courses.   
o The content from temp shells can be later imported into your Canvas Banner 

course(s) (available in April). 
• In April, Summer 2022 and Fall 2022 Banner courses will be available in Canvas.  

o You may import your migrated course content and/or your temp shell content 

into your new Canvas course, but remember some cleanup for migrated content 

will be required.  
• Access to Bb Learn ENDS 

o Students: mid-June 2022 
o Faculty: (Summer 2023—exact date TBD) 

• Resources  
o UNM Center for Teaching and Learning (CTL) is providing free one-week 

(Weds-Weds) asynchronous Bridge to Canvas courses for UNM faculty starting 

Feb 16. These will be offered weekly. Completing the course will enable 

instructors to import their Bb content as well as locate, create, and manipulate 

content in their Canvas temporary course 

shell: https://ctl.unm.edu/instructors/support/workshops/index.html  
o UNM Canvas Support  

▪ Website: https://canvasinfo.unm.edu/support/index.html Info: 

https://canvasinfo.unm.edu/ 
▪ Email: canvas@unm.edu  

o UNM-LA 

▪ Cindy, Linda and the eLearning Committee are developing a UNM LA 

Canvas course template for faculty which is expected to be available near 

the end of March 2022. 

▪ Linda and Cindy are developing Canvas migration and online teaching 

best practices resources and workshops.  These workshops will be offered 

beginning in April; a schedule for these should be determined soon. 
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